
From: Elsbeth Court  
Sent: 03 August 2023 21:12 
To: Planning; David Fowler 
Cc: Save Museum Street 
Subject: OBJECTION_One Museum Street Office Building 
 
Dear Camden Planning, 
 
OBJECTION TO REDEVELOPMENT OF ONE MUSEUM STREET  
2023/2510/P (planning application) and 2023/2653/L (Listed Building 
Approval)  
 
 
I have lived and worked in Bloomsbury for nearly 40 years, with great 
affection for the scale of architecture 
and sense of community, both of which are threatened by this ugly office 
building -- a misfit in 2023. 
 
Therefore, I object to this proposal. This is the wrong scheme for 
everyone. It is wrong for Bloomsbury and for the community who lives 
here. It is wrong for those who value history and heritage, for the tourists 
and visitors who visit Bloomsbury. It is wrong for the climate, for the 
health and wellbeing of our children. It is wrong for London. 
It is wrong for responsible planners and politicians to approve this 
scheme as it is. 
 
Please reconsider Camden's support for this kind of Development. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Elsbeth Court 
Director, Grenville Mansions Residents Ltd. 
WC1N 1BG 
 
 


